
DIFFERED EXEMPTION APPLICATIONS -24. 06. 2024 

SN. EMPLOYER’S 
NAME 

APPLICANT’S 
NAME 

DIRECTIVES 

1. M/s. St Augustine 
University 
Tanzania 

Mr. Boniconcilli 
Tumusiime 

Application will be 
processed at least Six 
months (6) before the 
expiry of Work Permit.  

2. M/s. St Augustine 
University 
Tanzania 

Mr. Collins 
Olonda Ocham 

Application will be 
processed at least Six 
months (6) before the 
expiry of Work Permit. 

3 M/s. Lodhia 
Industries Limited 

Mr. 
Manyurkumar 
Roajibhai Patel 

Application will be 
processed at least Six 
months (6) before the 
expiry of Work Permit. 

4 M/s. Mufindi 
Paper Mills 
Limited 

Mr. Veerababu 
Saride  

Applicant has not 
exhausted eight years (8), 
proceed with online Work 
Permit application. 

5 M/s. Mufindi 
Paper Mills 
Limited 

Mr. Nitinkumar 
Pukharajbhai 
Vechheta 

Applicant has not 
exhausted eight years (8), 
proceed with online Work 
Permit application. 

6 M/S. Jambo 
Plastics Ltd  

Mr. Karan 
Nimesh Suchak  

Applicant was Exempted 
in 2024. Submit 
application for renewal of 
Work Permit. 

7 M/S. Jambo 
Plastics Ltd 

Mis. Vidhiben 
Bhavinkumar 
Panchala  

Applicant has not 
exhausted eight years (8), 
proceed with online Work 
Permit application. 

8 M/S. Jambo 
Plastics Ltd 

Mr. Bhavinkumar 
Sureshbhai 
Panchali 

Applicant has not 
exhausted eight years (8), 
proceed with online Work 
Permit application. 

9 M/S. Mamujee 
Products Limited 

Mr. John Mwangi 
Waweru 

Applicant has not 
exhausted eight years (8), 



proceed with online Work 
Permit application. 

10 M/S. Viba Tech 
Limited 

Mr. Subrata 
Mondal  

Submit all Work Permits 
issued from 2019. 

11 M/S. Tanzania 
Safari and 
Hunting Limited 

Mr. Lorne Reeve 
Ramoni 

Application will be 
processed at least Six 
months (6) before the 
expiry of Work Permit. 

12 M/S. Tanzania 
Safari and 
Hunting Limited 

Mr. Johny Adolf 
Yakas  

Application will be 
processed at least Six 
months (6) before the 
expiry of Work Permit. 

13 M/S. Tanzania 
Safari and 
Hunting Limited 

Mr. Dusty Van 
Staden 

Application will be 
processed at least Six 
months (6) before the 
expiry of Work Permit. 

14 M/S. Sai Office 
Supplies (Tz) 
Limited 

Mr. Santhosh 
Babu  

Submit all Work Permits 
issued by the Labour 
Commissioner. 

15 ECG Tanzania  Mr. Sherif 
Mourad 

Submit Succession Plan, 
Work Permit and Academic 
Certificate 

16 Bevco Distribution  Mr. Nicole Verjus  Submit Return on 
Employment of Non-
Citizen. 

 


